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 Hello Piecemakers, 
I hope you have had a profitable July and were able to accomplish some of your 
tasks.  I look forward to seeing you at our August meeting on the 5th of August.  
We will have Project Day on August 8th, and the Second Saturday Sew on August 
10th. 
Don’t forget to bring 2 door prizes as we discussed at the July meeting, these will 
be stored in the closet at the Park Building and 2 will be selected and given out 
(won) at our meetings.  We have several birthdays in August.  Hope you are 
blessed this year.  Please bring your Show & Tell to the August meeting. 
     
See you “sew.”  Joan Beard, President 
 

 
 July Meeting Minutes: 
 7/1/24 at 6:00 pm at the UK Extension Building 
Officers Joan Beard and Pat Miller attended. 
 
Joan called the meeting to order, and Mattie Spaulding gave the inspiration. 
We are looking for someone to do the inspiration at the Quilt Meeting each month, if 
you are interested, please reach out to Joan Beard. 
The treasurer’s report was given by Pat Miller.  
New officers were installed.  Roetta Walls as Vice President and Mary Lowery as 
Secretary. 
 
Birthdays for August are Rhonda Barnett, Joan Beard, June Denny, Donna 
Nicolette. 
 
Registration for the 2024-2025 year is due in August. 
 
We had an icebreaker, that we hope everyone enjoyed and learned something new 
about the ladies setting at your table. 
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We discussed the Book Kart and decided as a group to let anyone who wanted any 
of them to take them home with them prior to the Bazaar will be having in October, 
and the remaining will be donated to the library. 
 
Service Projects: 
 
We will be making stockings for the Senior Center and discussed the need to have 
at least 25 stockings brought in at the December meeting for our fund-raising 
project to support the stocking fund. 
We voted to spend $250.00 from the Quilt Guild. 
 
 
We will continue making and providing to the local city and county police 
departments.  During 2023/2024 session we donated a total of 39 quilts to these 
offices.  If you have quilt donations, please give to Mary Lowery and she will take 
them to the local offices. 
 
Those who want to participate in the Backpack Buddy program for 2024/2025, 
please bring your items to the meeting and Mary Lowery, will gather the donations 
and take to the school to be dispersed.  They have a specific list of items they use 
that are listed below. 
 
Granola bars, Applesauce in the mini cups, Pop Tarts, cans of vegetables, can of 
fruit (no plastic fruit cups please). 
 
Sponsor a student to attend the 4H Camp for $275.00. 
 
New Business 
 
Dairy Queen Fundraiser is Monday July 29th from 5PM to 8PM.  Please come show 
your Homemakers support. 
 
22 members in attendance for the July meeting with roughly 700 years of 
experience in making well over 1,000 quilts. 
 
Project Day will be August 8th. 
2nd Saturday will be August 10th 
Bazaar Project sewing will be August 17th 

Senior Center Quilt Retreat August 30th & 31st.  See Betty Jo Moss for more 
information 
Heartland of KY Quilt Show in Hardin County will be September 20th & 21st. 
 
Please remember Faye Green (in the hospital), and Roetta Walls in the passing of 
her brother-in-law in your thoughts and prayers. 
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Announcements 
 

 

 
 
Keep your eyes and ears open for more information regarding the Sleep in Your 
Own Bed Quilt Retreat in March of 2025. 
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Quilter’s Spotlight 
 
Faye Green 
 
Faye has been quilting since 1988.  Who is currently 93 years old (her own words), 
and still driving herself where she wants to go.  Loves eating sausage biscuit and 
gravy, with 3 children, 6 grandchildren, and 1 great granddaughter. Born in the 
month of June who loves the color blue and loves making and seeing scrappy 
quilts. 
 
Theresa Mahl 
 
Theresa has been quilting for over 70 years and made over 30 quilts including a 
Millenium & Stack & Whack Quilt.  Born in November, loves the color blue, and 
eating peanut butter.  Theresa has 3 children, and 8 grandchildren. 
 
As always if I have omitted something or misspoke, please reach out to me so I can 
correct the information. 
 
 

Meeting ended at 8:15 PM 
Mary Lowery, Secretary 

 
  
 

  


